
LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I am writing to express my strong disagreement with Enbridges proposal to increase their
distribution rates. Even if the calculation follows the OEBs formula, the resulting impact on
everyday people will be significant and unfair. It is concerning that large corporations are able
to increase costs while the burden falls on the public. Access to gas is essential, especially
during Canadian winters, and rising costs disproportionately affect seniors, equity deserving
groups, and those already struggling with housing and basic living expenses. Approving this
rate increase in the current economic conditions would place unnecessary financial strain on
families and individuals. I urge the OEB to consider the real life impact on Ontarians and to
reject this proposal. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Name: Melissa Liu

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




